
The Lincoln High School Peer Leaders and 

members of the REALITY team  continue to 

send a consistent “No Drug” message to young 

people.  The Red Ribbon Campaign is the oldest 

and largest drug prevention program in the 

nation.  During Red Ribbon Week members of 

these groups participated  in The Red Ribbon 

campaign (October 23-31, 2006) by planting 

“promise” tulip bulbs in the city of Lincoln.   

Look for the arrival of these RED tulips that 

send the message of alcohol awareness through-

out the community! 

 

Alcohol Awareness month spotlights underage drinking and the destructive effects it can 
have  on the nation’s youth.  Underage drinking is a complex problem, one that can only 
be solved through a sustained and cooperative effort between parents, schools, community 
leaders, interested organizations, individuals, and America’s youth.   

Alcohol Awareness Month 

An integral part of Alcohol awareness month is Alcohol-Free 
Weekend– which takes place on the first weekend of April.  
This weekend is designed to raise public awareness about the 
use of alcohol and how it may be affecting individuals, 
families, and businesses.  During this alcohol-free weekend, It 
is encouraged to all people to engage in three Alcohol-free days. 

6  Tulip 

 Locations 

 

• Lincoln entrance 
sign—Lincoln Park-
way 

• N. Kickapoo—
advertisement sign 
across from Lincoln 
subdivision 

• Lincoln Parkway/
Woodlawn cross 
section– fair-
grounds side 

• Lincoln High 
School—
announcement sign 

• Each corner of the 
Courthouse 

• Lincoln Entrance 
sign—Rt 66 

Alcohol Awareness Tulips 

A L C O H L ,  T O B A C C O  A N D  O T H E R  D R U G S  T A S K  F O R C E  
A  T A S K  F O R C E  O F  T H E  H E A L T H Y  C O M M U N I T I E S  P A R T N E R S H I P  
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